HB 1807 -- MO HEALTHNET MANAGED CARE
SPONSOR: Wood

This bill requires that if there is any change in MO HealthNet
eligibility based on income level for individuals 19 to 65 after
August 28, 2020, then such population must be managed by state-
contracted managed care organizations. This requirement does not
apply to aged, blind, or disabled individuals.



